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APJOHN STREET DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT UPDATE: FEBRUARY 2021

OVERVIEW

Townsville City Council has received funding
under the Commonwealth and Queensland
Government’s Disaster Recovery Funding
Arrangement (DRFA) to help our community
recover from the impact of recent

natural disasters.

The Apjohn Street Drainage Improvement project
is partially funded under this arrangement.

As part of this project, Council intends to improve
the stormwater drainage flow at Horseshoe Bay
Park and along Apjohn Street.

STAGING OF WORKS

The works will be undertaken in stages as
illustrated on the accompanying consultation
graphic and will require the need to:

« remove existing garden beds on the northern
side of Apjohn Street to accomodate the power
supply required for the relocation of ergon
power poles

- relocate the existing Horseshoe Bay Park
multi-purpose sports court

- construct an open drain through
Horseshoe Bay Park and install associated
fencing

- install a drainage culvert at the intersection of
Horseshoe Bay Road and Apjohn Street

- install a guard rail along the
identified section of Apjohn Street

- excavate and reconstruct a portion of Apjohn
Street identified for drainage works.

TIMEFRAMES

DATES* KEY INFORMATION
February 2021 Construction commences
By 30 September 2021 Construction complete

*These dates are subject to change.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

The upgrade of the culvert at the entrance of the
Corica Crescent drain is not included in this project
but will be considered in future Council budgets.

FIND OUT MORE

If you would like to provide comments, ask
questions, or find out more about the
Apjohn Street Drainage Improvement project, please

scan the code below:
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